
Please consider repealing Measure 110.  My daughter would still be alive if she wouldn’t have had such 
easy access to this lethal drug. My daughter was not homeless or a drug addict and was dared by 
“friends” to try it for kicks.  They purchased it easily in downtown Portland.  No one was held 
accountable. We can save lives and clean up the mess that hard drugs have caused in our cities and 
state.  We need to use common sense and repeal this measure. 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


